
 

           

   

 

November 25, 2024 

Chris Browning, PE 

Director 

Oklahoma City Water Utilities Trust 

420 W. Main, Suite 520 

Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

 

RE:  Project No. ST-0154 and ST-0161 

Deer Creek Wastewater Treatment Plant Biosolids, Odor Management and Electrical 

Improvements 

Concurrence with Wynn Construction Co., Inc. Letter dated November 25, 2024 

Dear Mr. Browning, 

STV Infrastructure (STV) has reviewed the letter provided by Wynn Construction Co., Inc. (Wynn) dated 

November 25, 2024. The letter references their understanding of the value engineering process, and the 

agreed upon value engineering items. STV concurs with the letter and the associated proposed 

reductions.  

If there are any questions regarding this recommendation, please contact me at 918-443-0166. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael F. Graves, P.E. 

Vice President 

CP&Y, Inc. dba STV Infrastructure 

Attachment: Wynn letter dated November 25, 2024 
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